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VISITATION NOTICE


Dear Friends and Families:

We are very happy to announce that visitation is now open for our Community.  However, to remain vigilant and do our best to keep our residents, visitors and Community safe, we will still be screening our visitors prior to entering the building. In addition, regardless of vaccination status, all visitors must wear a facemask and socially distance from other residents and staff when on site.  
And, as always, anyone who is COVID-19 positive or exhibiting symptoms should not enter the community.

If you have additional questions, please ask.  
We thank you for your continued understanding and support.  

Your Peregrine Senior Living team.
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